
Dear	All, 

As	our	produc/on	of	Snow	White	has	now	come	to	an	end,	I	just	wanted	to	send	a	quick	note	
to	you	all	to	give	my	hear@elt	thanks	for	suppor/ng	this	year's	ballet	produc/on.	Without	your	
support	we	wouldn't	be	able	to	provide	the	students	with	these	wonderful	performance	
opportuni/es.	From	taxiing	your	children	to	and	from	rehearsals,	giving	up	your	Sunday's,	and	
all	the	addi/onal	liFle	things	that	family	and	friends	do	to	enable	students	to	be	involved	is	
really	appreciated,	both	by	myself,	the	Director's	Alison	and	Pete,	and	the	rest	of	the	Centre	
Stage	team.  

I	also	wanted	to	let	you	know	how	professional,	hardworking	and	mo/vated	your	children	have	
all	been	during	this	process;	from	the	6	hour	rehearsals,	coming	to	addi/onal	classes	
throughout	the	week,	home	prac/ce	and	the	focus	and	commitment	they	showed	during	the	
final	few	days	at	the	theatre.	They	have	been	an	absolute	joy	to	be	around,	and	have	made	me	
incredibly	proud	of	them	and	proud	to	be	their	teacher.		

I	have	had	so	many	posi/ve	comments	from	our	staff	who	assisted	backstage	telling	me	how	
well	behaved,	caring,	kind	and	professional	the	students	were	(from	the	youngest	to	the	
eldest).	As	well	as	wonderful	feedback	on	their	performances,	they	were	all	stars,	it's	always	so	
wonderful	to	see	all	the	hard	work	come	together	(and	makes	the	stress	worth	it).	Weekends	
like	this	are	why	I	love	my	job.	

There	is	nothing	beFer	as	a	teacher	than	seeing	the	shyest	of	children	glow	with	confidence	on	
a	stage	and	the	beaming	smiles	on	all	their	faces	as	the	curtain	closes.	As	I	always	tell	my	
students,	it's	not	about	being	the	best	technical	dancer,	it's	about	loving	what	you	do	and	
lePng	others	see	that.	

A	BIG	thank	you	for	all	my	beau/ful	flowers,	giTs	and	cards,	and	for	the	lovely	feedback	emails	
I've	received	since	the	show.	I	am	extremely	grateful	and	very	touched.	:-)	

It's	been	a	very	busy	few	months	with	the	RAD	exams	and	then	straight	into	the	show,	so	I	hope	
you	all	enjoy	a	calmer	end	to	the	term/year	with	your	Sunday's	back	(I've	forgoFen	what	
people	actually	do	with	Sunday's	off!)	

Now	to	start	planning	ahead	for	next	year,	I'm	looking	forward	to	another	wonderful	year	with	
my	ballet	beans.	

--		
Best	Wishes,		
Ms	Megan	

P.S	
Classes	con/nue	as	normal	un/l	Saturday	6th	July,	and	the	new	academic	/metable	has	been	
sent	out	and	will	also	be	handed	out	in	class	this	week.	If	your	child	has	taken	their	exam	this	
year	they	will	be	moving	up	to	the	next	level.	If	your	child	did	not	sit	the	exam	or	has	recently	
joined,	I	will	be	emailing	out	later	this	week	informing	as	to	which	class	they	will	be	in	as	of	
August	2019.	(We	are	s/ll	wai/ng	for	the	exam	results,	but	as	soon	as	we	get	them	I	will	be	in	
touch).
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